
CTRO Hall Road Revocation HM 

NORFOLK COUNTY COUNCIL has made a Temporary Traffic Regulation Order 
(CTRO787) affecting the 1) Hall Road footbridge (footpath) from its junction with 
Mansfield Lane to its junction with St Johns Close; and 2) Lakenham Way (cyclepath);  
from its junction with its access ramp to St Johns Close for 172m southwards; and 3) 
St Johns Close from 19m east of its junction with Hall Road for 11m eastwards in the 
CITY OF NORWICH. 
 
 
This Order revokes the provisions of the Order dated 5th April 2024 that the road will 
be temporarily closed (except for access) and the restriction to facilitate footway 
repairs is no longer required.  
 
 
The team dealing with enquiries at Norfolk County Council is City Streetworks 
(Community and Environmental Services Department) contactable by telephone at 
0344 800 8020 or email at streetworks@norfolk.gov.uk. Details are also available at 
https://one.network. 
 
 
Dated this 8th day of April 2024. 
 
 
Katrina Hulatt 
Director of Legal Services (nplaw) 
County Hall  
Martineau Lane 
Norwich 
NR1 2DH 
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